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From: B.J. Almond <balmond@rice.edu>
Subject: drug testing of athletes
Date: Mon, 6 Aug 2007 17:22:46 -0500
To: <ncarlisle@sltrib.com>

CC: <Davism@rice.edu> <delconte@rice.edu> <rplatt@rice.edu> <zansitis@rice.edu>
<thrane@rice.edu>

Attachments: 0

Nate,
In response to your July 30 request for information about drug testing of athletes at Rice
University, please note that because Rice is an independent, private institution of higher
education, the open-records laws are not applicable to our institution.  However, under the
federal Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act, Rice annually submits an equity-in-athletics report to
the U.S. Department of Education.  Rice's most recent report, for 2005-06, can be found at the
Equity in Athletics Disclosure Web site of the Office of Postsecondary Education of the U.S.
Department of Education: http://ope.ed.gov/athletics/InstDetail.asp.  I hope this will be helpful
to your research.

-- 

B.J. Almond
Director of News and Media Relations
Office of Public Affairs
Rice University
402-C Lovett Hall, MS 300
6100 Main St.
Houston, TX 77005
Office: 713-348-6770
Cell: 713-419-9980
Fax: 713-348-6380
balmond@rice.edu


